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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 02 April 2024 21:30
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
The proposal does not take into consideraƟon the effect on those living further south of the West Winch proposal 
who will sƟll suffer from extreme congesƟon leading up to the relief road. 
We have constant stagnant traffic movement outside our houses causing access issues onto the A10 in either 
direcƟon and the polluƟon that it causes. 
Due to the increase in traffic and the speed that they are doing we are unable to cross the road to access public 
transport. 
From the Oakham roundabout to the post office at West Winch there is no safe crossing facility. The elderly, 
vulnerable and children have to run across the road to get to the other side at great physical risk. 
It is disappoinƟng that this stretch of road has not been considered; however with such a high figure of funding and 
investment being put into the new development, surely we should expect some assistance with traffic calming and 
crossings to allow residents outside of the development area with a decent standard of living 
 
 
 
 




